
Mr Augustine Morkel
Non-executive

Director

Augustine is a
conservation
strategist with a
B.Tech in Nature
Conservation, an MBA,
and a PhD in progress
on NPO success
theory. He has held
senior roles at
SANParks,
Kirstenbosch, and
WWF South Africa,
and currently leads
SANParks’ AFD-
funded cooperation
with Réunion Island
National Park.
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Bongani is an Acting
Judge of the Labour
Court and Director of
Bongani Khanyile
Attorneys. An
admitted attorney of
the High Court, he
specialises in labour
& corporate law,
frequently appears
before courts &
dispute forums, & is a
regular legal
commentator on
SAFM, Power FM,
eNCA, and SABC
News.

Mr Bongani Luthuli
Non-executive Director

Llew is a zoologist
with 40+ years in
conservation,
aquaculture, and
education. Holding a
PhD in Zoology and
MSc with distinction,
he now leads Taylor
Environmental,
specialising in
ecological
assessments, wetland
delineation, & water
resource risk
management at
local, regional, &
international levels.

Dr Llewellyn (Llew)
Taylor

Non-executive Director

Marc is a Principal,
Director, and
Shareholder at Metier,
an African private
equity firm. With 16+
years’ investment
experience in
renewable energy,
water, & waste, he co-
founded the award-
winning Bokpoort CSP
solar project. His
background spans
software leadership,
equity analysis, and
merchant banking.

Mr Marc Immerman
Non-executive Director

Tracy-Lynn is Director
of the Mandela
Institute and
Professor of Law at
Wits, where she has
worked since 2003.
Promoted to full
professor in 2017, she
has held the Claude
Leon Chair in Earth
Justice since 2022.
She specialises in
water, climate,
energy, and mining
law.

Prof Tracy-Lynn Field
Non-executive Director

Pearl is a youth
development & policy
specialist, Managing
Director of Youth Lab,
& Commissioner on
the National Planning
Commission. A
Mandela Washington
Fellow & published
academic, she has
trained officials
across Africa, written
for leading
publications, &
advocates for youth
inclusion, social
justice, &
environmental
sustainability.

Ms Pearl Pillay
Non-executive Director

Ms Deborah Millar
Treasurer

Debbie is a finance &
communications
executive with 21+
years’ experience in
ICT, retail &
telecommunications.
She held senior
treasury & investor
relations roles at
Vodacom, MTN, EOH,
& Edcon, and now
runs 8Hundred, her
consultancy. She also
chairs the Investor
Relations Society of
South Africa.


